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INFORMATION REPORT 

DATE: April 17, 2013 

 

TO: 

 

City Manager 

DEPARTMENT: 

 

Economic Development  

SUBJECT: 

 

See Scopes - Renewal of the Municipal Wharf License Agreement for the 

Viewing Telescopes Located on the Municipal Wharf and at Lighthouse 

Point. 

 

 

APPROVED:                                                                          DATE: 

 

 

On May 1, 2012 the City and Russ Hill, dba See Scopes (the “Licensee”), entered into a Wharf 

License Agreement (the “Agreement”) with a term extending through May 1, 2013.  The 

Agreement allows renewal of the term for up to four (4) additional one year terms at the City’s 

discretion. 

 

The Licensee has requested a renewal of the term of the Agreement for a second one- year period 

expiring on May 1, 2014.  Staff proposes to grant the request. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Norm Daly, Wharf Property Manager, at 

420-5109. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Bonnie Lipscomb 

Director  
   


